
13. COMMUNITY AFFAIRS COMMITTEE

The Board received the minutes of the 18 February 1999 Community Affairs
Committee meeting, held at the Parklands Community Centre to enable a decision
to be made on the proposed community centre additions and alterations.  The Board
decided:

1. To support the Parklands Community Centre additions and alterations as
assessed by the Property Unit for the additional sum of $269,500 in the
1999/2000 financial year.

2. That the Chairperson and Glenda Burt be acknowledged for speaking at the
Budget Review meeting.


